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Associated Plumbing &
Mechanical Contractors
of Sacramento, Inc.

February 1, 1994

Ms. Diane Manning
Centers for Disease Control
NIOSH

Mail Stop C-15

4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226-1998

Re: Workers' Family Protection Act
Request for Information

Dear Ms. Manning:

In reply to your agency's letter of January 10, 1994 requesting
information, reports or data on the contamination of worker's
homes, this is to advise you that we have no such information to

supply.

Our office is an administrative office; no chemicals or poisons
are on the premises.

If you need additional information, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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Elaine J. Rose
Executive Vice President
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50 Fullerton Court

Suite 201

Sacramento, CA 95825

N 'L%‘?’D‘ (916) 452-4917
FAX (916) 452-0530
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